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Hello	[[data:firstname:""]],

Welcome	!!

What	better	way	to	 introduce	the	Series	2	Land	Rover	Clubs
new	email	newsletter	than	to	wish	you	all	a	happy	Christmas
and	what	looks	to	be	a	fantastic	Series	2	Club	new	year.

	

The	future	of	the	club	looks	to	be	in	a	very	good	position	with
introductions	of	a	number	of	new	benefits	to	all	members,	one
being	 	 this	 newsletter,	 another	 the	 new	 club	 website,
launching	on	the	1st	of	January.		There	are	other	plans	in	the
pipeline	that	will	be	advertised	to	you	either	in	Built	2	Last	or
via	 this	 newsletter.	 	 The	 plan	 is	 that	 this	 newsletter	will	 be
delivered	into	your	inbox	in	between	issues	of	B2L,	giving	you
short	updates	on	the	club	rally,	discount	codes,	the	clubs	40th
anniversary	 events,	 tech	 tips	 and	 club	 announcements	 to
name	a	few.		It	will	not	replace	B2L	in	any	way	but	to	serve	as
a	way	 to	 keep	members	more	 up	 to	 date	 between	 issues	 of
B2L	landing	on	your	doormat.

	

Have	a	wonderful	holiday	!!

	

This	e-mail	has	been	sent	to	[[EMAIL_TO]],	member	number
[[data:member_num:""]].		Click	here	to	unsubscribe.
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